
Where there is a need, there is a Lion 

DIABETES AND VISION SCREENINGS 
 

Sponsored by the Lions of Hartford/Litchfield Counties 
with participation from physicians at 

Connecticut Children’s Medical Center 
 

AT 
 

HEALTHY KIDS DAY IN HARTFORD 
June 1, 2019 

9:00am until 3:00pm 
 
 
The Lions of District 23-B will sponsor FREE diabetes screenings for the first 200 
children in grades 5, 6, and 7 who attend the Hartford Public School Healthy Kids Day.  
Physicians from Connecticut Children’s Medical Center are volunteering their assistance. 
 
Permission forms will be sent home to parents throughout Hartford which must be signed 
and returned to the schools in order to be tested on that date. 
 
 
 

The Lions will also conduct free eye screenings for all children who 
attend the Healthy Kids Day program!! 

 
 
This FREE event will be held at the Koeppel Community Center located at 175 New 
Britain Avenue in Hartford.   
 
There will be Diabetes Educators and Nutritionists available to speak to children and 
parents, along with a host of other fun activities including snacks, face painting and a DJ.  
 
 
 
 

THIS WILL BE A HEALTHY, FUN, AND INFORMATIVE EVENT!!! 
 

Interested sponsors are encouraged to contact their local Lions Club or contact 
Wendella Ault Battey, District 23-B Diabetes Chairperson, at (860) 883-8604, 

or by email: wabattey@gmail.com or Hartford Multinational Lions Club 
 President Lillian Ruiz at (860) 614-5499, or by email:  Lillyreina@aol.com. 
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